
To Dr. Jacobs from Dr. Flick 

Phi ladelphia, 
June 3, 1904. 

My dear Dr. Jacobs: 

I thà.nk you very much for sending me the revised copy 
of the Constitution and By-laws. I have read it but see nothing in it 
which differs in any way from the original. It may be well for the Com­
mi ttee either to decide upon the original or the revised copy, and do away 
with occasions for unnecessary discussion and complications. 

I sball be glad to attend the meeting in the Old Dutch Smoking 
Room of the Brighton Hotel on June 6th at 5 p.m. I agree with you that the 
first Board of Directors of the new Society sho~ld ve very carefully chosen. 

Y ours truly, 

Lawrence F. Flick. 


